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More than 60 percent of businesses operating in the digital currency space are reportedly based
in Hong Kong and mainland China. These companies — which may assume they are protected
by anonymity — are subject to U.S. government enforcement actions and private litigation, and
therefore should beware the risk to business operations. Government enforcement defense
lawyers John Han and Nan Wang, based in Hong Kong, and New York-based Benjamin Sauter
offer advice on how to respond.

Read the Hong Kong Lawyer article here.
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